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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

Coronation Celebrations 
We celebrated the forthcoming Coronation with an 

assembly, picnic, afternoon tea party and classroom 
activities. All the children came to school wearing 

red, white, and blue to kick off the celebrations for 
the weekend. Enjoy your celebrations, if you have 

anything planned, and enjoy the bank holiday. 
 

SATS  
Year 6 and year 2 are due to take their SATS next 
week and it is very important that the children are 
in school, well rested and on time if they are to be 

given every opportunity to achieve their best. 
 

To support the children next week, Y6 are invited 
into school at 8.15am (Tuesday-Friday) for a 
special breakfast. We encourage all children to 

attend as this will help settle nerves and ensure the 
children are focused to do their best! Every morning 
the children will take part in a Relax Kids session led 

by the school mentors. 
 

 A letter was sent out this week 
from Miss Ashdown with more 

information regarding time tables 
and any additional support that you 

can give your child at home.  
 
 

Communion 
Our Year 4 children are preparing for their 1st Holy 
Communion which takes place on Saturday 13th 

May. If any parents have not attended all the 
necessary classes, please contact Fr David asap. 

 
The communion photographer will be available for 

your child’s photographs to be taken from 9-
9:40am. Please make sure that your child is there 
ready for their photograph for 

this time to ensure that everyone 
has the chance to get them 

taken.  
 

 
School Nurse Drop in Sessions 

The school nurse will be doing drop-in sessions on 
the following dates;  
Friday 19th May  
Friday 16th June  

Thursday 20th July  
 

She will be in school from 9-10am so if you wish to 
speak to her then please call into school. 

 
Pray In May  

On Wednesday, Anna, an ambassador for Mary's 
Meals, came to school to deliver an assembly for the 

children. Mary's Meals is a charity which sets up 
school feeding programmes in some of the world's 
poorest countries.  Anna explained to the children 
how not all children have a meal in school and that 
Mary's Meals are working to change that. We are 
setting ourselves a challenge throughout May to 
pray for those in need of food and shelter and 
learning more about how we can support Mary 

Meals. 
 

Reading Hub 
There will be no reading hub next week for years 
2/5. It will resume Monday 15th. This is due to 

SATS. 
 

Votes 4 School 
The Votes4School topic for today is…. Are 

apprentices being paid fairly?  
Please discuss this with your child and we will look 

forward to the voting results. 
 

Last week’s vote; “Are you interested in the 
Coronation” resulted in 64% of children stating 
that that are not interested in the Coronation. 

36% were interested and these were mainly in 
Year 1.  This is an interesting 

response, but it may reflect how 
young people feel today!!  It is 
good to hear their voices and 

opinions. 
 

Bank Holidays  
Reminder that school is closed on Monday the 8th 

of May for the King’s Coronation. 
 

Summer Term 1 Activities 
Please turn over for a timetable of this half terms 

activities. 
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   90.5% 
Y1   89.3% 
Y2  91.6% 
Y3  90.1% 
Y4  90.2% 
Y5  90.0% 
Y6  85.9% 
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